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The homeless problem need a much better solution than allowing them a safe haven in places that
family’s and children frequent. As a life long East Side resident, the burden of this problem has
been disproportionately affecting us, and allowed to continue in an unmonitored and unchecked
manner. This is an unacceptable. If this problem continues to not have a viable solution, one that
doesn’t continue to impact public spaces, you will see a much bigger migration to the West Side

where the problem isn’t as glaring, myself included.
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